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All teachers and staff members welcome the opportunity to discuss a child’s progress with parents or 

answer any queries you may have and will happily arrange meetings after school, at the parent’s request.  

As well as this, our school has two parents evenings, various community events, staff are available to 

parents at the beginning and end of the school day and we send home December Progress Update and 

end-of-year reports every year.  

Communication between staff and parents is a vital element in achieving the very best for our children. If 

your query relates to day-to-day school issues, please contact their class teacher in the first instance. If a 

parent wishes to meet with the Headteacher, wherever possible, he will arrange an appointment as 

quickly as possible. Please just ask at the school office.  

All school staff have work emails and will be happy to respond to emails sent in by parents usually within 

2 working days. However, staff will not respond to any communication if it is deemed abusive under the 

Parent Code of Conduct Policy. 

Staff emails are available below: 

Mr Green  Headteacher   headteacher@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Mrs Dennis  SENDCO   edennis@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Mrs Wallen  Infant Lead Teacher  dwallen@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Miss Beresford 1-1 Tutor   kberesford@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Mrs Bennett  1-1 Tutor   lbennett@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Mrs Horobin  School Bursar   info@mugginton.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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